TKC hunting permit program changes

The Kuskokwim Corporation
is continuing the permit program
fornon-sharcholdersusing its land
that it began four years ago. Last
yeur, the cost of that permit in-
creased to $400 for big game hunt-
erd. The fee for n recreational per-
mil for non-hunters is $100. This
year, The Kuskokwim Corpora-
tion has hired a security company,
Purcell Services Lid., 1o patrol
TKC land along the Kuskolkwim
River from September | 10 Sep-

tember 21.

Land Use Permits must be paid
forin full priorto going on Kuskok-
wim Corporation land. Permits can
be purchased from the offices of
the corporation in Aniak or An-
chorage, at Red Devil Hardware
or Mercury Inn in Red Devil, and
M & M Store in Sleetmute. The
river monitors will also have some
available for sale.

For 1993, all non-sharcholders
are required to buy n Land Use

Permit for $400 if they wunt to
hunton TKC lands. Fornon-share-
holders who have resided within
the region for the last five yeurs,
the fee drops to $10, Sharchold-
ers and their direct descendants
(children or grandchildren) do not
need a permit.

If readers have questions re-
garding the permit system, they
can call Debbie Lee in Anink at
675-4275, or Mike Harper in An-
chorage at 276-2101.



